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SINGAPORE O&G LTD. 
(Company Registration No. 201100687M) 
 
 
CLARIFICATIONS ON BUSINESS TIMES ARTICLE, PAGE 5 “DELIVERING HEALTHY 
BABIES – AND ROBUST RETURNS” DATED 6 JUNE 2016  
            
  
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Singapore O&G Ltd. (the “Company” and “SOG”), 
and together with its subsidiaries (the “Group”) wish to clarify the following contents published 
in the Business Times Article, Page 5 “ Delivering Healthy Babies – And Robust Returns” 
dated 6 June 2016:  
 
"Plans to expand into suburban areas such as Upper Thomson, Clementi, Woodlands, 
and Pasir Ris or Tampines within the next three years" 
 
SOG specialists are now located at Mt Elizabeth Novena Medical Centre, Gleneagles Medical 
Centre, Parkway East Medical Centre, Thomson Medical Centre; and Mt. Alvernia Medical 
Centre in July 2016.  These are all centrally located clinics within major hospitals. Even though 
we also have a suburban clinic located at Cassia Crescent, we would like to bring our services 
closer to our patients which is in-line with our business expansion plan disclosed in our IPO 
Offer Document, Page 48.  We will thus look at suitable suburban locations to enhance our 
reach.  Depending on successful and suitable recruitments, we hope to achieve our aim in the 
next three years. 
  
"Hopes to venture into paediatrics, which he calls a ‘natural extension of our business’, 
by early 2017” 
 
SOG is in the business of caring for women’s health.  As mentioned in our IPO Offer 
Document, Page 127, and Annual Report 2015, Page 61, moving into Paediatrics is an integral 
part of SOG's expansion plans.  In 2015, SOG delivered 1,633 babies, more than sufficient 
basis to implement a new revenue stream by providing paediatric services to our own patients 
and third party referrals.  The Company is hopeful a suitable paediatrician will be found to start 
this new division in 2017.   
 
 
The Company will release further announcements to update its shareholders on any material 
developments in relation to the aforesaid matter as and when appropriate. Shareholders and 
potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing the securities of the Company 
in relation to this announcement. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
 
DR. NG KOON KENG  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
6 June 2016 
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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its content have been reviewed by the Company’s 
sponsor, Hong Leong Finance Limited (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of 
this announcement. This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST 
assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements 
or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Tang Yeng Yuen, Vice-President, Head of Corporate Finance. Telephone 
number: (65) 6415 9886.  


